
 FROST ROAD PAC – Minutes 

Thursday, Nov 18, 2021 

via Zoom 

 

Attendees: Lyndsey Locke, Boris Deuma, Sunam Gill, Elisa Joe, Vicky Deol, Elsie Bertholm, Athena Nery, 

Lesley Clements, Arnnav Datta, Vijayta Doshi, Geetha Sravanthi Padicheti 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:00pm 

 
Review / Approval of PAC Meeting Minutes:  Boris first to approve; Elisa seconded, all in favor.  

Minutes will be added to the school website. 

 

Principal’s / Vice-Principal’s Report: 

• We respectfully acknowledge that Frost Road Elementary is located on the shared, unceded, 

traditional territory of the Katzie, Semiahmoo and Kwantlen Nations. 

• Upcoming events:  

o Winter theme days. 

o Food drive starting soon.  Donations are given to the Surrey food bank every year. 

o Report cards going out in December. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: 

• Month of October withdrawals were reviewed. 

• Gaming funds:   

o Suggestion to use Gaming funds to pay for a Photobooth day at the school.  It will be setup 

on one of the Winter theme days (the week of December 13).   

o The photobooth company has covid protocols in place. 

o This expenditure was voted on by the PAC: Lesley approved; Boris seconded; all were in 

favor. 

o Lyndsey will coordinate a few parent volunteers to help on Photobooth day.  Parent 

volunteers must be fully vaccinated. 

• Request for Technology upgrade 

o As mentioned last month: Technology at the school is old and does not work correctly.  The 

staff would like to purchase new tech. 

o PAC voted & agreed to $2500 of the budget for Technology upgrade.  Boris approved first 

and Lesley seconded.  All in favor. 

 

 



District PAC (DPAC) Report: 

 

• DPAC is resource for all individual schools PACs like ours.  A wealth of information can be learned 

from their monthly meetings, especially if you are new to PAC.    

• Any parent is welcome to attend the DPAC meetings.  The registration link for the meetings is on 

their website. 

 

Fundraiser for Music Equipment 

• The Purdy’s fundraiser is going extremely well.  Approximately $6000 in sales to date. 

 

Hot Lunch Days 

• Organizing hot lunches is ok with the school district subject to covid protocols in place.  We 

decided we will go ahead & plan one for January. 

• Elisa has experience with organizing hot lunches and using the Munch-a-lunch website.  She will 

confirm with either Subway or Little Ceaser’s pizza for the first lunch offering.  Details will be 

announced in the school’s e-newsletter. 

• Lyndsey will organize parent volunteers to distribute the lunch orders to the classrooms.  

Approximately 3-4 parent volunteers are needed for assistance on hot lunch days. 

 

Meeting adjourned at: 6:58pm 

* Please note information is subject to changes prior to the adoption of meeting minutes, at the next 

PAC meeting scheduled on January 20, 2021 @ 6pm. 


